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Senate Bill 584 (Substitute S-3 as reported by the Committee of the Whole)
Senate Bill 585 (Substitute S-6 as reported by the Committee of the Whole)
Sponsor: Senator Mike Goschka

Committee: Finance

CONTENT

Senate Bill 584 (S-3) would amend the General Sales Tax Act, and Senate Bill 585 (S-6) would amend the
Use Tax Act, to provide that if a taxpayer (a seller) refunded or provided a credit for all or a portion of the
amount of the purchase price of returned tangible personal property, within the time period for returns stated
in the taxpayer’s refund policy, or 180 days after the initial sale, whichever was sooner, the taxpayer also
would have to refund or provide a credit for the sales or use tax that the taxpayer added to all or that portion
of the amount of the purchase price that was refunded or credited.

Further, Senate Bill 585 (S-6) would require a taxpayer to refund or provide a credit for use tax paid on all
or a portion of the amount paid for a service that was refunded or credited, if the taxpayer refunded or
provided a credit for all or a portion of an amount paid for a service taxable under the Use Tax Act, within
the time period for returns stated in the taxpayer’s refund policy, or 180 days after the initial sale, whichever
was sooner.

Proposed MCL 205.60 (S.B. 584) Legislative Analyst: G. Towne
Proposed MCL 205.98 (S.B. 585)

FISCAL IMPACT

Currently, the refund practice for sales and use taxpayers is to refund to customers the sales and use tax
paid when a full refund occurs. However, when a partial refund occurs, no sales or use tax is refunded. The
fiscal impact of this bill depends on the amount of sales and use tax that would be refunded for partial
returns, which would be based on a portion of the original sale price.
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